5/03/2011

American Data
711 21 Street
Prairie du Sac, WI 53578

Dear Mr. Ederer:.

| am pleased to inform you that American Data has been awarded RFP Number 11-DVH-
20.

We will be contacting you after further reference checking is completed to discuss contract
details.

~The awarded vendor(s) will be required to complete the new W-9 Form by visiting the
Division of Accounting’s website: http://accounting.delaware.gov/ . If you need assistance or have
questions, please contact 302-424-G000.

We appreciate your inferest and look forward to working with you.

Sincerely,

William A. Peterson
DVH Administrator




